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$1,500 KBHSAA, Inc. ‐ Judge James Carlson, OFS (1962) 
Memorial Scholarship 

ABIGAIL CECCHI 
 

$1,500 KBHSAA, Inc. ‐ Robert Stockdale (1948) 
Memorial Scholarship 

CHLOE KROEGER 
 

$1,500 KBHSAA, Inc. ‐ Michael H. Dean (1960) 
Memorial Scholarship 

CHLOE KROEGER 
 $1,500 KBHSAA, Inc. ‐ Joseph Brittelli (1948)  

Memorial Scholarship ‐ 3 awarded 
MADELYN BERRY, MAYA HERZOG, CHLOE GAROFALO 

 $1,500 John (1957) & Judy Schuetz (1960) Wavro 
Academic Scholarship 

MIA PRINCE 
 $1,500 John (1957) & Judy Schuetz (1960) Wavro  

Athletic Scholarship 
BROCK LAMPE 

  $1,000 Judith Mikulsky Zachar (1957)  
Memorial Scholarship 
ALYSSA DAVISON   

 

$1,000 The Valiere Anderson Petersen (1930) 
Award for Excellence in Music 
SAHAR KHERANI 

 

$1,000 Peter (1959) and Alice Jackson (1960) Schwalbe  
Family Scholarship 
CHLOE GAROFALO 

 

$1,500 Jerry Bain (1957)  
Memorial Scholarship 
ADRIANNA TERRELL 

 

$1,500 Dr. Ernie Pellegrino (1957 
Memorial Academic Scholarship 
SHELBY JANTZ 
 

$2,500 Bill (1957) and Barbara Serpe  
Scholarship  
ALYSSA DAVISON 

Congratulations 2021 KBHSAA Scholarship Recipients! 

Madelyn Berry Abigail Cecchi Alyssa Davison   Chloe Garofalo

Maya Herzog Shelby Jantz Sahar Kherani Chloe Kroeger 

Brock Lampe Adrianna TerrellMia Prince

http://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766791
http://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=6219968
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=7637281
http://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=7637281
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766546
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766546
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=5907036
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=5907036
http://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766699
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Newsletter Deadlines 
All articles to be included in the Newsletter need to reach us by March 15 

for the Spring issue, and September 15 for the Fall issue.  

All Reunion Committees are encouraged to send a photo or two along with a 
summary of their reunion activities, including any reunion announcements.

Groundhog Day - The Musical 
October 29‐31 and November 5‐7 

 
Miss Bennet:  Christmas at Pemberley 

December 2‐5 
 

The Bridges of Madison County 
January 28‐30 and February 4‐6 

Ain’t Misbehavin’ – The Fats Waller Musical 
March 31 and April 1‐3 

 
Nunsense 
April 7‐10 

 
Radio Show Ensemble 

April 28‐30 and May 5‐7 

Bradford Theatre Arts 
The following productions are scheduled to be staged at Bradford High School 

in 2021‐2022, but are subject to change due to COVID‐19. 

For the full list of KUSD Theatre Arts productions and to purchase tickets in advance, 
visit the KUSD Theatre Arts web page. 

President’s Corner 
by Randy Vaccaro ’73 

 

It’s been a rough stretch for everyone as our country continues to deal with the COVID‐19 
pandemic. Our condolences go out to our members who may have lost a loved one or dear 
friend to COVID.  Stay well and stay safe! 

We’re starting a new year with a busy schedule, as usual. Thanks to Adela Hessefort ’74 
and Lynn Kortright ’69 as we work on reorganizing KBHSAA Archives at the ESC.  It’s a 
project we’ve set aside to focus on the DAA Plaque Restoration Project. Many thanks to 
Adela Hessefort, Dick Gentz ‘65, Lee Arneson ‘57, Jan Vaccaro ‘74 and Don Sebetic ‘73 for 
their time and efforts over the summer working on this important project. Thanks to 
Bobbi Monson ’57 for her “detective work” in helping to find surviving family members of 
some of our DAA honorees. As the project nears completion, we’ve begun work on a new 
web page, Close‐Up: DAA Honorees, which will replace our current DAA Honorees web 
page.  We’ll email those members who have an active profile on the KBHSAA website 
once the new web page launches. If you haven’t already done so, please take some time 
today to visit our website, www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com, and activate your profile! 

We will be posting the KBHSAA Scholarship Offerings for 2022 on our website and our 
Facebook page in early October. If your child or grandchild is a Bradford senior this year, 
we hope you’ll urge them to apply!  

Do you have a family member or classmate you’d like to nominate for the 2022 
Distinguished Alumni Award?  The nomination form is available on our website and in this 
edition of the Newsletter (see page 6).  

Providing educational opportunities through private gifts has become a tradition for 
KBHSAA. If you (or someone you know) may be interested in establishing a specific 
scholarship, we encourage you to visit our Fund a KBHSAA Scholarship web page or 
contact Joyce Sorensen, KBHSAA Scholarships Chairperson, for more information. The 
generous support of our membership enables KBHSAA to continue the traditions begun 
by the Class of 1891 when they formed the Alumni Association at what was then Kenosha 
Central High School  Be a proud part of that tradition and encourage a classmate who is 
not yet a member to join KBHSAA by passing along the membership form on page 7. 

Wishing you continued good health and happiness.  

GO RED DEVILS! 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/13LHTYIkyuAzk6sl4iN1kbnLrORls0jtkAYgbp2cuqkM/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FaiMKCpMC2OjftPWfu6K6iIVYAEKgHa1jFE0aY2Bx2E/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nQHVB7nl9rU7KS4hpAdAFB-DK1M6niTcz2mO81OS_B4/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1hor_MRhz9US2UBTrVMuByGL_DengEWVmBUR2D14lD34/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1OT08UP3nXeLwjBX_Q54-FONjsN4v_ezQ64-qGRmrGaY/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1gbIzYt82Q4TB_4on1yJlVovQwfSMJvP2YBdShqwucb8/edit
https://www.kusd.edu/departments/fine-arts/theatre-arts
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/alt-format-DAA-Honorees.htm
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/alt-format-DAA-Honorees.htm
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/alt-format-DAA-Honorees.htm
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_index.cfm
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/000/9/0/3/7309/userfiles/file/2022%20DAA%20Nomination%20Form-W.pdf
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/Fund-a-KBHSAA-Scholarship.htm
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1940    (81st)  
            A mini reunion is planned for a  
            mutually agreed upon date in  
            October for Marie Goff and Nell  
            Bosman, the last two members of  
            the 1940 Class who live in/near 
            Kenosha and are "able to get out and 
             about." It's bittersweet, isn't it? They 
             will greatly miss chatting with Emil 
             Tenuta, who has been a regular at 
             their annual reunions but is unable to 
             attend, as well as Charles Heide, who 
             passed away earlier this year.   
            Contact: Lee Arneson (Alumni 
            Liaison), 262‐883‐4242 

 

1956    (65th ‐ postponed from 2021)  
            1956 (65th ‐ postponed from 2021)  
            Don't give up on us yet ‐ hopefully  
            we will have a reunion next year.  
            Date and place TBD. Watch for  
            information in Spring Newsletter.  
            Website:  www.classcreator.com/ 
            Kenosha‐WI‐Bradford‐1956/class_ 
            index.cfm.  Contacts: Marge Huck 
            Hall and Dennis Filippelli  

 

1957   (65th) 
            Saturday, September 17, 2022 
            Stella's Casa Capri (2129 Birch Road) 
            More details to follow. 

 

1960    (60th ‐ postponed from 2020‐21)
            Visit the class website for the latest  
            information:  www.bradford60.com.  

1966   (55th ‐ postponed from 2021) 
            Bradford/Tremper Joint Reunion! 
            Friday, July 29, 2022 
            Brat Stop, The Wisconsin Room  
            (12304 75th Street) 
            5‐11PM ‐‐ ONE NIGHT ONLY 
            No cover charge for each classmate 
            and a guest ‐‐ it's FREE!!!  Pizza and 
            appetizers provided. There will be a 
            cash bar and you may order dinner 
            off the Brat Stop menu at your own 
            expense. Updates will be emailed if  
            we have your email address. Also, 
            please join our private Facebook 
            group:  Bradford/Tremper Class of  
            1966.  Questions?  Contact: Leo 
            Gallo at leofgallo@gmail.com or 
             Iris Neil Leuck at irisleuck@yahoo.com 

 

1972   (50th)     
            Saturday, September 17, 2022 
            Kenosha Country Club (500 13th 
             Avenue) More details to follow. 

 

1992   (30th) 
            Saturday, June 25, 2022 
            The Reunion Committee asks that  
            you visit the class website,  
            www.bradford92.com, and log in 
            to participate in a survey regarding  
            our 30th Reunion.

2022 Class Reunions 

Due to the uncertainty at this time, we suggest you view 
updates online or contact your reunion committees for their 

updated information: www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com 

 

 

CLASS OF 1953 
Carol Newberry Dann 

194 Lantana Way, Ventura, CA 93004 
I have 103 descendants. My dear 

husband, Jerry, would be so delighted 
with the ten “kids” and their offspring. 

These are all blood descendants 
not including their spouses.   

Wish our ’52 or ’53  
class reunions continued. 

 
 CLASS OF 1954 

Anita Hermann, Muskego, WI 
My thanks to the alumni board for 

keeping all the Bradford grads current 
with news and information. As a retired 
educator, I am especially pleased at the 
growth of your scholarship offerings.  

Keep it going! 
 
 CLASS OF 1958 

Kathleen Rugg Hanson 
2252 E. Bluejay Bluff Lane 

Green Valley, AZ 85614 
I live in Arizona full-time now. I would 

like to hear from any classmates.  

Mary D. Bradford Stadium Benches 

Lee Arneson ’57 tells us she has several interested parties who’d like to share in the 
shipping costs when they purchase a bench for the Mary D. Bradford Stadium. So, if 
you’ve been thinking about purchasing a bench, please contact Brian Geiger, Mary D. 
Bradford Principal, at 262‐359‐6202 for more information.  Let’s work together so we 
can save on the shipping fees! 

HAVE NEWS TO SHARE? 
Mail to: KBHSAA, P.O. Box 56, 

Kenosha, WI 53141 

For reunion news, links to class websites 
and Facebook pages, visit 

kenoshabradfordalumni.com
The Alumni Association lists all paid alumnus 
members on its secure website. Find your 
name under your graduation year and 
follow the prompts to create your profile. 

VISIT THE KBHSAA WEBSITE FOR A 
LIST OF UPCOMING SPECIAL EVENTS 
including Bradford High School events as 
well as community events involving 
Alumni members. If there is an event you 
would like featured, please visit the 
Contact Us page.

https://www.classcreator.com/Kenosha%E2%80%90WI%E2%80%90Bradford%E2%80%901956/class_index.cfm.
https://www.classcreator.com/Kenosha%E2%80%90WI%E2%80%90Bradford%E2%80%901956/class_index.cfm.
https://www.classcreator.com/Kenosha%E2%80%90WI%E2%80%90Bradford%E2%80%901956/class_index.cfm.
https://www.classcreator.com/Kenosha%E2%80%90WI%E2%80%90Bradford%E2%80%901956/class_index.cfm.
https://www.classcreator.com/Kenosha%E2%80%90WI%E2%80%90Bradford%E2%80%901956/class_index.cfm.
http://www.bradford60.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/832010226919220/?ref=share
https://www.facebook.com/groups/832010226919220/?ref=share
https://www.facebook.com/groups/832010226919220/?ref=share
http://www.bradford92.com
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_custom.cfm?page_id=1487179
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/School-Community-Events.htm
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_contact.cfm
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                                   Thank you to all who have 
                              submitted updated information 
                                       in regards to Alumnus. 

We apologize for any errors ‐ 
Sometimes we receive handwritten notes that 
are difficult to read. For those who may not be 

aware, the obituaries of members who’ve 
passed are posted on the KBHSAA website 

along with a photo if one is available. 
We hope you will check them out.  

’37 Eileen Osterberg Molinaro 
’38 Betty Jo Holmes Partridge 
’39 Lorraine Taylor Bemis 
’39 Mary Louise Hitchler 
’40 Charles Heide 
’40 Jack Wolslager 
’41 Dorothy Gahr Schwartz 
’41 Daniel Vedder 
’44 Winifred Burby Zdanowicz 
’45 Carol Johannes Morgan 
’45 Roberta Hines Tacke 
’47 Joyce Simons March 
’47 Evelyn Giacomin Sharvin 
’48 Jack Keyes 
’54 Gene A. Langenbach 
’51 Betty Jane Orrico 
’52 Peggy Gram Vedder 
’53 Barbara Sniatynski Ernst 
’55 Herm Swanson 
’56 Michael Swift, Sr. 
’57 Donald Schwartz 
’58 Jac A. Caldwell 
’58 Robert Gitzlaff 
’61 Charles Tuff 
’63 James “Jim” Kruse 
’65 John Wells 
Teacher ‐ Gilbert Ostman (Driver’s Ed) 

Bradford seniors planning to 
attend a 4‐year college/ 
university are encouraged to 
apply for the Kenosha Bradford 
High School Alumni Association 
(KBHSAA) Scholarships.  
Applicants are to meet general 
eligibility requirements for the 
individual scholarships unless 
otherwise specified.  College 
GPA of 2.0 or greater on a 4.0 
scale is required unless 
otherwise specified.   

 

Please download and complete 
the KBHSAA Scholarship 

Application , available on our website, and submit it to Mr. Scott Saling, Bradford 
Guidance Counselor (Room #216), along with a copy of your high school transcript, no 
later than Tuesday, April 12, 2022.  The application must be typed; handwritten 
applications will not be considered. 

 

Those seniors selected to receive a KBHSAA Scholarship will be notified before May 25, 
2022, hopefully at the Senior Recognition event (or via phone call from Joyce Sorensen, 
Scholarships Chairperson) with a follow‐up confirmation letter to include scholarship 
details and the criteria to be met.  Scholarship recipients for 2022 will be invited to attend 
the annual Alumni Banquet on Saturday, June 18, 2022 as honored guests of KBHSAA. 

 

For all scholarships awarded, payment is made to the recipient after the 1st semester of 
college is completed and the specific documentation requirements (criteria and grades) 
are met.  All scholarships are non‐renewable (i.e., a one‐time award), and payment to the 
recipient will generally occur on or about January 1, 2023. 

 

•  $1,500 KBHSAA, Inc. ‐ Judge James Carlson, OFS (1962) Memorial Scholarship 

•  $1,500 KBHSAA, Inc. ‐ (2) available 

•  $1,500 KBHSAA, Inc. ‐ Joseph Brittelli (1948) Memorial Scholarships ‐ up to 3 available 
   To students preferably pursuing degrees in Education, Engineering, Medical and/or 
   Political Science 

•  $1,500 John (1957) & Judy Schuetz (1960) Wavro Academic Scholarship 

•  $1,500 John (1957) & Judy Schuetz (1960) Wavro Athletic Scholarship 

•  $1,000 The Valiere Anderson Petersen (1930) Award for Excellence in Music 
   To an outstanding student in music, preferably Piano. 

•  $1,000 Peter (1959) and Alice Jackson (1960) Schwalbe Family Scholarship 
   To a student preferably attending a University of Wisconsin school seeking an 
   undergraduate degree in Engineering or a Medical field. 

•  $1,500 Dr. Ernie Pellegrino (1957) Memorial Academic Scholarship 
   Recipient must attend UW‐Madison. 

•  $2,500 Bill (1957) and Barbara Serpe Scholarship ‐ up to 3 available 
   Recipient must attend a University of Wisconsin school, seeking an undergraduate 
   degree in Business (specific criteria to be met), and have a college GPA of 2.5 or greater 
   on a 4.0 scale. 

•  $2,500 Chester Woroch (1936) & Dorothy Scholler Woroch (1942) Memorial Scholarship 
   Recipient must attend UW‐Madison, pursuing a degree in Engineering. 

 
For the most up‐to‐date scholarship information please visit the 

KBHSAA website and from the KBHSAA Scholarships drop down menu, 
select CURRENT SCHOLARSHIP OFFERINGS. 

NEW LIFETIME MEMBERS 

 

 

1978 Mario B. Maritato 
1973 Don Sebetic

2022 Scholarships 
To Be Awarded 

https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_inmemory.cfm
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/2022-Scholarship-Offerings.htm
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/2022-Scholarship-Offerings.htm
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/2022-Scholarship-Offerings.htm
http://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766791
http://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766546
http://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766699
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766344
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/class_profile.cfm?member_id=4766967
https://www.kenoshabradfordalumni.com/2022-Scholarship-Offerings.htm


             Alumni Association Donations 
The Alumni Association thanks all donors to the Operating, Distinguished Alumni Awards  
and Scholarship Funds. Your generosity makes it possible for the Association to perpetuate 
the memories – old and new ‐ for all Bradford Alumni, and to award Scholarships  
to deserving Bradford High School Seniors. 
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D A A  P L A Q U E  R E S T O R A T I O N  P R O J E C T  

This summer has flown by quickly, aided 
by the time spent working on the DAA 
Plaque Restoration Project.  On July 16, our 
small team of volunteers worked with 
Bradford High School custodians to pack 
the DAA plaques in protective foam 
pouches donated by Uline.   

Over the years, the afternoon sun 
streaming through the windows at 
Bradford’s Auditorium entrance had faded 
– we thought – about a dozen of the DAA 
honoree photos.  As we began to clean the 
DAA plaques, we found many more photos 
that were discolored with what our photo 
retouching expert called “giraffe spots,” 
crackled, delaminating and some, quite 
literally, were falling apart.  We talked to 
family members throughout the country as 
we tried to locate replacement photos. We 
highlight a few efforts below.  

 

•  In late June, we visited Jack Andrea, the 
iconic family‐owned shop on 60th Street 
that would soon close its doors after more 
than 100 years in business.  We chatted 
with David Andrea, who put us in touch 
with his cousin, Mary, daughter of 
Matthew Andrea ‘36, who promised to 
send us a replacement photo…success!   

•  The late Louis K. Brandt ’32 served as an 
Economics Professor at the University of 
Mississippi, fondly known as “Ole Miss,” 
from 1945‐1968.  A Google search 

indicated his son was an Ole Miss alum 
and an active supporter of the UM 
Foundation.  We never did find a working 
phone number for him, so we contacted 
Anna Langely at UM Foundation, asking if 
she might pass an email to Mr. Brandt.  In 
less than a week, we had an email from 
Mr. Brandt’s assistant, Debbie, with a 
photo attached. 

•  We reached out to the Kenosha History 
Center for a photo  
of Mary D. Bradford.  
We met with Jon 
Martens in mid‐
August to see the 
photos KHC has in  
its archives. We 
selected two very 
nice photos of Mrs. 
Bradford for scanning. 

•  At the suggestion of Joyce Sorensen, we 
contacted Mary Jane Haugaard‐Lippert ‘47 
for assistance in locating a photo of her 
sister‐in‐law, Jeanne Lippert ’40 (aka Sister 
M. Collette).  “MJ” was instrumental in 
putting us in touch with Father Paul Lippert 
’47.  We visited him in Menomonee Falls 
and, after photographing his sister’s photo 
mounted in a beautifully matted arrange‐
ment of family photos, we spent a lovely 
couple of hours reminiscing about his early 
years in Kenosha.  Fr. Paul tells us his sister 
worked in the Obstetrics Department at 
the “old” St. Catherine’s Hospital and is the 

reason so many young mothers who gave 
birth there named their daughters Collette. 

Each DAA honoree’s “bio” is mounted 
using tacks to hold them in place under 
Plexiglass; we found more than 40 of them 
had text that was obscured by the tacks… 
not a good thing when you’re planning to 
photograph the plaques in order to share 
them on your website.  We rekeyed them, 
had them printed and have remounted 
them on the plaques.  Our photographer 
has shot close‐up photos of 40 of the 
restored plaques thus far.  We are now 
working to replace 10 of the plaques found 
to be badly cracked, and we hope to finish 
up the photography portion of the project 
before Thanksgiving.   

We’ll be organizing the DAA plaques in 
“hanging order” before we return them to 
Bradford High School to once again be 
proudly displayed.  We’ve read the bio on 
each DAA plaque as we worked through 
this project…we only hope the Bradford 
students will find the life stories of our 
DAA honorees as inspiring as we did.  

 General Operations/Postage 
Fund/Newsletter 

’52 Shirley Schulkowsky Krause 
’56 Judith Stolp Smith 

’55 Maureen Easton Klopstein 
’59 Richard Andraschko 

’59 Steven Hill 
’59 Mickey & ’59 Edie Crucianelli Michelson 

’62 Kenneth Wermeling 
In Memory of: 

’47 Evelyn Giacomin Sharvin 
by children Jim Sharvin, Jane Spark and  

Julie Sharvin (deceased) 
’65 Marlene Joy Reagan Birchell 

by ’59 Peter and ’60 Alice Jackson Schwalbe 

KBHSAA. Inc. 
Scholarship Fund  

’55 Maureen Easton Klopstein 
’59 Thomas Vocino 

’78 Mark Oelke 
’80 Gregg & ’73 Julie Scherer Sinnen 

 
Distinguished Alumni Fund  

’39 Patricia Ryall Krueger 
’61 Robert Wirch 

’59 Peter & ’60 Alice Jackson Schwalbe 
Family Fund 

 
In Memory of: 

’53 Barbara Sniatynski Ernst 
by ’54 Ronald Ernst 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Valiere Anderson Petersen (1930) 
Memorial Award for Excellence in Music 

’54 Anita Hermann 
’59 Jack & ’59 Mary Hall Petersen 

’54 Connie Petersen Knop 

 

Thank You! 



Kenosha Bradford 
Alumni Association, Inc. 

NOMINATION FOR DISTINGUISHED ALUMNI AWARD
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Kenosha Bradford 
Alumni Association 

P.O. Box 56 
Kenosha, WI 53141 

First Class Mail 
US Postage 

Paid 
Permit No 1071 

Kenosha, WI

SPYS FOR SALE  
Proceeds from SPY sales go to the General Operating Fund 

REACH  OUT 
 

If you have Class Notes or news to share, a new mailing or email address, 
and/or telephone number, please drop us a line at 

Kenosha Bradford Alumni Association, P.O. Box 56, Kenosha, WI 53141 

INTERESTED IN PURCHASING A YEARBOOK 
FROM THE LIST AT RIGHT? 

Please contact Randy Vaccaro (262‐551‐0510) to 
reserve it, then mail your check (payable to KBHSAA) 
along with a short note detailing the edition 
reserved and your name/address/phone to: 

KBHSAA – Spy Sales 
P.O. Box 56 • Kenosha, WI 53141 

YEARBOOK PRICING 
$35 each = 1900‐1998 

$55 each = 1999 
$65 each = 2000 to present 

Not sure what to do with a Spy yearbook when 
a loved one passes?  Or are you, perhaps, 

downsizing your household? 
We’d hate to see a Spy end up in a landfill. 

PLEASE CONSIDER DONATING IT TO KBHSAA. 

1903   (1) 
1915   (1) 
1923   (4) 
1925   (2) 
1926   (5) 
1927   (6) 
1928  (5) 
1929   (5) 
1931   (2) 
1932   (5) 
1933   (1) 
1934   (2) 
1935   (4) 
1936   (3) 
1937   (5) 

1938   (5) 
1939   (2) 
1941   (1) 
1942   (1) 
1943   (4) 
1944   (4) 
1945   (1) 
1946   (6) 
1947   (3) 
1948   (1) 
1949   (4) 
1950   (1) 
1954   (4) 
1955   (3) 
1956   (2) 

1958   (3) 
1960   (1) 
1961   (2) 
1962   (2) 
1963   (2) 
1965   (2) 
1966   (4) 
1971   (1) 
1972   (4) 
1974   (4) 
1975 (12) 
1976   (5) 
1977   (3) 
1978   (6) 
1979   (7) 

1981   (9) 
1983   (1) 
1984   (1) 
1985   (1) 
1988   (2) 
1989   (4) 
1990   (1) 
1992   (3) 
1993   (1) 
1994   (6) 
1995   (2) 
1997   (2) 
1998   (4) 
1999   (6) 
2000   (7) 

2001   (1) 
2003   (2) 
2006 (11) 
2009   (2) 
2011   (2) 
2012   (2) 
2013 (22) 
2014   (2) 
2015   (2) 
2017   (2) 
2018   (1) 

KBHSAA is seeking 
nominations for  2022 

Distinguished Alumni Award


